MR. AND MRS. RICHT

Paul: What a nice day, isn't it Sara? The sun is shining and it's quite warm today.

Sara: Oh, yes. I feel relaxed at this beautiful park. Listen! The birds are singing pleasantly on those tall trees. I think it's so calming to be here.

Paul: Yes, it is. Look! Isn't that Maria? She is jogging with her daughter, Kelly. And their dog is walking slowly behind them.

Sara: Oh yeah! They are always fit and energetic. And look at that playground. James and William are playing marbles while some other kids are watching them.

Paul: Isn't that Martha's daughter over there? She is swinging with her friends. And her brother Daniel is sliding backwards and laughing. What a naughy boy!

Sara: Yes, actually he is. Mr. Taylor is playing the guitar and singing a nice song under that palm tree.

Some kids are listening and applauding. Laura and Ryan are dancing joyfully. They're both talented.

Paul: Mr. Taylor isn't working today. It's his day off

so he is enjoying himself.

Sara: Teresa has got a book in her hand, but she isn't reading. She is taking a nap on the grass as I see.

Paul: What are Deborah and Bradley got in their hands? They both look excited.

Sara: They've got some dog food and water for the street dogs around here. The dogs are gathering and waving their tails. They are so cute. Look! Benjamin is carrying cartons of milk for the puppies.

Paul: They are so thoughtful. Christine isn't driving to work. She is cycling with her friends. Can you see her? She is opposite the police station right now.

Sara: Yes. Are those planes up in the sky?

Paul: Oh, ha ha! No, Sara. They are just kites. Ann and her uncle, Arthur are flying them.

A) Read the dialogue and write TRUE or FALSE

1. Maria and her daughter are jogging because they
are overweight. ()
2. Mr. Right thinks Daniel is a naughy boy because
he is sliding backwards. ()
3. Mr. Taylor isn't working today. ()
4. Teresa is sitting on the grass and reading her new
book at the moment. ()
5. The dogs are gathering and waving their tails as
want to eat some dog food. ()
6. Laura is dancing and Ryan is singing a nice song
for Mr. Taylor (



B) Read the dialogue and answer the questions

- 1. Where are Mr. and Mrs. Right sitting and talking to each other?
- 2. What are Maria and her daughter, Kelly doing?
- 3. Who are watching while James and William are playing marbles?
- **4.** Is Martha's daughter swinging with her brother or with her friends?
- 5. What is Mr. Taylor doing under the palm tree?
- 6. Is Teresa reading the book in her hand?
- 7. Who are carrying some dog food and water for the street dogs?
- **8.** What is Benjamin carrying for the puppies?
- 9. Is Sally driving to work with her friends now?
- 10. Are Ann and her uncle flying their airplanes?



A) Read the dialogue and write TRUE or FALSE

- 1. False
- 2. True
- 3. True
- 4. False
- 5. True
- 6. False

B) Read the dialogue and answer the questions

- 1. They are sitting and talking to each other at a beautiful park.
- 2. They are jogging.
- 3. Some other kids are watching while James and William are playing marbles.
- 4. She is swinging with her friends.
- 5. He is playing the guitar and singing a nice song.
- 6. No, she isn't. (She is taking a nap on the grass)
- 7. Deborah and Bradley are carrying some dog food and water for the street dogs.
- 8. He is carrying cartons of milk for the puppies.
- 9. No, she isn't. (She is cycling with her friends)
- 10. No, they aren't.